
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF REGULAR MEETING DATE  

OF COWLITZ 911 PUBLIC AUTHORITY 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that due to scheduling conflicts, the scheduled meeting 

of Wednesday, October 15, 2025, of the Board of Directors of Cowlitz 911 Public 

Authority will be held instead on Thursday, October 23, 2025 at 10:00 a.m. at the Cowlitz 

911 Public Authority building at 2790 Ocean Beach Hwy, Longview, WA 98632. The 

Board will conduct its regular business at this meeting.  The public is invited and 

encouraged to attend the meeting in person or via Zoom teleconference.  Persons requiring 

special accommodations should contact Briana Graham at grahamb@cowlitz911.org or 

360-762-6802 at least 48 hours in advance. 

Zoom:  https://zoom.us/j/96158778868?pwd=i3rma0cMCxXAzZbatLbxI5DZ9tEovr.1 

Meeting ID: 961 5877 8868 

Passcode: 448480 

 

Posted: October 7, 2025 

RCW 42.30.080, 42.30.090 
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